
 INFORMATIONAL OPEN HOUSE 

 

 

FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THE PROJECT
http://ww.cflroads.com/project/418403-6/John_Young_Parkway_SR_
600_US_17-92_and_Pleasant_Hill_Road

INTERIM IMPROVEMENT STUDY

VALENCIA COLLEGE
6 PM to 7:30 PM

Poinciana Campus, Room 1-125
3255 Pleasant Hill Road

Kissimmee, FL 34746

Tuesday, November 5, 2019
On behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT), you are invited to an informational open house 
regarding an interim improvement study of the 
intersection of John Young Parkway (U.S. 17/92 and S.R. 
600) and Pleasant Hill Road in Poinciana.

The informational open house is being conducted to seek 
community input and provide interested persons an 
opportunity to express their views about the project. 

JOHN YOUNG PARKWAY AND 
PLEASANT HILL ROAD INTERSECTION

The proposed interim improvements include 
construction of a new roadway within the southeast 
quadrant of the existing John Young Parkway and 
Pleasant Hill Road intersection. This new roadway will 
help relieve congestion and connect the existing John 
Young Parkway/Oaks Boulevard signal to a new signal 
located at the existing Fern Drive and Pleasant Hill 
Road intersection.
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JOHN YOUNG PARKWAY AND 
PLEASANT HILL ROAD INTERSECTION

INTERIM IMPROVEMENT STUDY
FINANCIAL PROJECT ID (FPID) NUMBER 418403-6

Interested persons may attend the informational open house at any time 
between 6 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. A brief presentation by the study team will 
be provided at 6:45 p.m., and FDOT sta� and study team representatives 
will be available to answer questions before and after the presentation. 
Participants may provide public comment at any time. Written comments 
may also be submitted during the meeting or by mail. Please send your 
comments no later than November 19, 2019 to David Graeber, 719 South 
Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720, or by e-mail at 
david.graeber@dot.state.fl.us.

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of 
charge) should contact David Graeber by phone at 386.943.5182, or via 
email at david.graeber@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the 
meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using 
Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express 
their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by 
contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, 
jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us.


